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Selling kittens and puppies in pet stores promotes cruel and inhumane breeding and 

care practices and profiteering...in a word: puppymills.  Washington, California, and 

many more states have banned these sales.  Pets are available ethically through 

humane shelters, caring animal rescue organizations, and responsible breeders.  

Let's put an end to puppymills in Oregon.   


